
 

 

 

 

 

 

We have great news for all of you who have been praying for North Tiverton Baptist church. The 

attendance is pulsating at 40 plus and has gone over 50 on a few occasions. We continue to have 

visitors and a few converts considering baptism. We hosted a Faith 

Promise Missions Conference October 25th – 29th. David Rea, Missionary 

to Zambia, was our special guest speaker. He showed slides and preached 

with enthusiasm about the opportunity for soul winning in Zambia. While 

he was with us, he took some young men soulwinning. They loved his 

aggressive enthusiasm for the Lord. When we calculated the Faith 

Promise Offering, it was three times what they gave the previous year.  

November 1st – 5th I preached a Missions conference at Wood River Baptist Church 

in Richmond, RI. The pastor, Jon Juneau, called after the conference and was 

excited to tell me that their Faith Promise Offering more than doubled from the 

previous year.   

November 12th, we had the privilege of having Air Force Tech Sgt. Andrew Lewis 

(our grandson) show up in uniform and speak to the congregation.  

November 26th, we hosted our annual Thanksgiving Fellowship Dinner after the 

morning service. As we did last year, we provided generous gift cards for groceries 

for our first-time visitors.     

Judy hosted the annual Ladies Tea on December 9th at the church. With the help of the women, it 

all went very well. One visitor came and engaged in much conversation concerning spiritual matters. 

We think she will come again. 

We are planning for Christmas Caroling next week and a candlelight service on Christmas Eve. 

My birthday is coming up as an ever-present reminder of the seasonal changes of life. This is a good 

season for us. This church is generous. They are paying our housing expenses... but please know 

that we could not be involved with them without your faithful support. May the Lord bless you richly 

for your generosity towards us.  

With All Best Wishes,      

           The Lewis Team 

      Support Address:         
      GIBM: Robert Lewis  

             PO Box 700  

               Sherman, TX 75091    
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Heb 1:6 . . .when he bringeth in the first begotten into the 

world, he saith, And let all the angels of God worship him.  

Happy Holidays 

Merry Christmas! 

Friends,


